

THE KENNEY'S

MISSIONARIES TO GHANA, WEST AFRICA

February 2020

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

We have a new year to give thanks and to serve the Lord. We want to say thank you for all of the Christmas gifts and cards that we received over the Christmas holidays. We appreciate your sacrificial giving on our behalf. It was a blessing and encouragement to us.

It was a very busy December. We held a three-day Christmas Vacation Bible School the week before Christmas. We also had a special Christmas service, and after church, we had ice cream. Ice cream is a luxury item here, so it was extra special. Everyone enjoyed having their own cup of ice cream and a homemade cookie that Abby and some of our church boys had baked the day before.

Things are settling back into a routine after the holidays. We are still doing reading every week. I have read through John, Romans, Jonah, and parts of the Psalms during our reading class. Abby's children's class is continuing to grow. She has had 25 to 30 children attending on Sunday nights. She really enjoys teaching these young ones about Jesus.

Please be in prayer for two little boys who have been coming very faithfully. Their names are Christian and Shalom. Their mothers have told both of them that they cannot attend anymore. They do not want their children to attend a white man's church. This is sad for us; Christian was just starting to understand that salvation does not come by doing good things and being a good person. Shalom was beginning to learn how to sit and listen. Please be in prayer that God will work on these mothers' hearts, and they will allow them to come back.

We also have a young Muslim girl who has been coming to Bible Club on Saturdays. Tonya has been teaching about Abraham. I noticed her sitting in the back listening. Tonya started talking about Isaac and Abraham on Mount Moriah, and that Abraham told Isaac that God would provide a lamb. Tonya went on to explain that there had to be a blood sacrifice to cleanse us from our sins, and Jesus was our sacrificial lamb. The young girl put her fingers in her ears because she was afraid to listen. Please pray that we can reach her and her family with the gospel. We do not know her name, so just pray for the young Muslim girl who has been attending our Saturday Bible Club.

Also, be in prayer for a man named Ajah and his wife, Julie. My wife and I met them while we were out visiting on Saturday morning. I was able to witness to both of them. Pray for their salvation.

We will be returning to the States for our first furlough at the end of May. We are looking forward to seeing our family and loved ones. I am going to be calling all of our supporting churches soon and getting everything scheduled. If you have a date in mind for us to come report in person, please send us an e-mail.

Thanks again for your continued prayers and support!

In His Service, The Jeremy Kenney Family Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

PERSONAL INFORMATION
PO BOX TD 1238
TAKORADI, GHANA WEST
AFRICA
233 54 463 9359

SENDING CHURCH

ORANGEBURG

BAPTIST TABERNACLE

3440 NORTH RD.

ORANGEBURG, SC 29118

(803) 534-5032

MISSION AGENCY
WWNTBM
P.O. BOX 725
KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440

























PERSONAL INFORMATION PO Box TD 1238

TAKORADI, GHANA WEST

AFRICA 233 54 463 9359



SENDING CHURCH ORANGEBURG BAPTIST TABERNACLE 3440 NORTH RD. ORANGEBURG, SC 29118 (803) 534-5032



MISSION AGENCY
WWNTBM P.O. BOX 725 KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440

